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I wish to object to Manston airport reopening.

Reasons:
Noise of cargo night flights

Houses being built at the end of the runway are at risk.

Grade A agricultural land around Manston is being used for new additional housing.  Manston airport is better
served for this purpose and can also accommodate the need for address doctors, dentist and driving test centre.

I want to enquire whether any Conflict of Interests have been advised by MPs pushing for this development?

Gatwick airport has approval for an additional runway and is better placed in location to serve any need for
night flights.

Kind regards
Barbara Parsons




